
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
                          8th November 2022 

 

 
YEAR 4 VISIT TO THE DEEP 

Thursday, 2nd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our topic work when we return after the Christmas holiday, we are planning 

to take Year 4 to visit The Deep on Thursday, 2nd February 2022.  During the day, the 

children will have the opportunity to participate in a workshop called ‘Our Worlds 

Plastic Problem’, as well as taking a tour of the center, viewing and learning about a 

range of sea creatures. 

 

The coach will be leaving at 9.00 a.m. and will be returning to school at approximately 

3.45p.m. Can we ask that children are in school by 8.30, leaving enough time to be 

registered and to allow chance for the toilet. Normal school uniform should be worn 

with comfortable shoes or trainers, please, and a warm coat. The children will also 

require a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). If your child 

is entitled to a Free School Meal, a packed lunch will be provided for them, but please 

let us know if you do not require this. 

 

The cost of this visit will be £19.00 per child. This payment contribution will go towards 

the cost of the coach and admission into The Deep. Payment can only be made via 

ParentPay, either online through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. We 

would ask that payment is received by 3rd January 2023, please 

 

Please ensure you have completed the online form which gives your child consent to 

attend all Exceptional Experiences 2022/2023. 

 

We believe that children learn best from first-hand experiences, so school visits are an 

important part of the school year and make a positive contribution to children’s 

development. Such visits can only take place if parents are willing to contribute 

towards their cost. We hope that you will be able to offer your support in our endeavor 

to offer broad educational experiences through visits. Parents are not obliged to 

contribute but if insufficient voluntary contributions are received then the visit will not 

be allowed to go ahead.  

 

We are really looking forward to our visit!   

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Williamson & Miss Elliott 

Y4 Class Teachers 


